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We are Wishing Theresa and her husband,
Closure Dates & _
Sublesre Digital Media Nelson, a huge congratulations after

their wedding on Saturday.

= Here’s to a lifetime of love and happiness.



Please join us tonight, 6pm - 7pm, for the 2021

Subicare

Early Learning Centre

AGENDA:

1. Confirm the minutes of the 2020 Annual General Meeting.
2. Presentation and approval of the Chair’s report for FY21.
3. Presentation and approval of the Director’s report for FY21.
4. Presentation and approval of the Treasurer’s report and the audited financial statements for FY21.

5. Election or re-election of Board ("Board of management") members.

Members who have nominated for re-election for the Board 2021/2022:
Francisco Aguirre - Treasurer
Giselle Weybrecht - General Member
Jonathon Vaisey - General Member
Katherine Vines — General Member

Mike Cowley - General Member

Members who have nominated for election for the Board 2021/2022

Emma Thunder - Chair

6. Any other business placed on the agenda prior to the commencement of the meeting requiring
consideration by the Association at the general meeting.
7. General business - Q&A
8. Close of AGM

Drinks and snacks will be provided. Child minding facilities will be available for Subicare Children.
Please RSVP to this event, including the number of family members attending, and child-minding
requirements. There is a sign-up sheet at the back of the Subicare front door or email Lindsay at

director@subicare.com.au.

Your aftendance and input at the AGM is important. We welcome all Association members to attend the

meeting and ask any questions you have.
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TEA TOWEL

This year we have two different tea towels for sale.
Order some for family and friends or to keep as a memory of your child’s time here at Subicare.

Each year we create a tea towel with the drawings, hand
& footprints of all of the children in centre, this is
overseen and compiled by our talented educators in

service. These are not only practical and beautiful for
the home but make great gifts! Tea towels are 100% cotton.

ORDERS
MUST BE
IN BY
MONDAY
25TH!

Make your child the star of the show with their adorable artwork

Printed in full colour on premium 100% natural cotton tea towels. ,

If you would like to place an order, have your child do their
artwork on an A4 or A3 sheet of paper. Use as many colours as
you would like. Bold and bright works best (but don't use glitter
or highlighters - they do not print well). Collaged items can be

used too but ensure you stick them down thoroughly. Return
the artwork flat (do not roll or fold) to the office or scan it and
send it to deanna.rossi@subicare.com.au
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Mark your calendars

Friday the 10th of December.

Thursday the 23rd of
December 1o Friday the 8th of

January.
Wednesday the 22nd

of December

Monday the 10th of January.

Friday the 7th of January.

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC

www.instagram.com/subicareelc

www.subicare.com.au




